
Attention Agents! 

As you may be aware, we have been experiencing significant 
technical problems over the past several business days. We wanted 
to let you know that key systems have been restored, so you may be 

assured there are no impediments to writing business. As we 
complete the final stages of restoration, we are fully available to 

service our agents’ and clients’ business needs. Thank you for your 
patience and partnership.

Thank you for your continued business! 

Your friends at: 

American Access Casualty Company 

Questions? 

Please contact your Underwriter, Underwriting Department or Marketing 

Department at: 

(888) 663-5443




